
   

Contact our School  
Email  

delungra-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

 

Website  
www.delungra-p.schools.nsw.edu.au 

 

Phone 

02 6724 8407 

Fax 

02 6724 8321 

 Thursday 

November 26 

Kindy Transition 

Graduation Day 

 

High School 

Transition 

Full Day 

 

Thursday 

December 3 

High School 

Transition  

Full Day 

 

December 4-10 

Swimming Lessons 

Whole School 

 

 

 

Important Dates 

to Remember ! 
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Remembrance Day  

On Wednesday November 11, the students in 

K/1/2 along with Tyler and William, Ms 

Robinson and Ms Mulligan went to the 

Delungra Remembrance Day ceremony at 

Anzac Park. It was a very special occasion to be 

a part of. We acknowledged the courage and 

sacrifices of those who served their country in 

war, and their families. We wore poppies as a 

symbol of remembrance for those who lost 

their lives in battle and for hope and peace. 

Lake Ainsworth Excursion  

Last week our students had a fantastic week at 

Lake Ainsworth.  Their behaviour and 

enthusiasm during the week was outstanding, 

they were all amazing role models for our 

school and their families.  Here are some of 

their reflections on the camp: 

At Lake Ainsworth I had a great time.  I enjoyed 

nearly everything.  My favourite activity would have 

to be archery where we had targets on the targets 

like toys and balloons, we had to aim at and I hit a 

balloon, it was fun.   

Annalyce 

Our trip to Lake Ainsowrth was the best, the 

activities were outstanding and the instructors were 

super funny, they always had a laugh here and 

there.  The food was great they cooked it fully all 

the time. 

Logan 

Library Day 

Friday  

Primary and infants class 

Sport              

Thursday  

Primary and infants class 
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Bailey Term 4  Week 6 

For amazing work with sounds. 

Edward Term 4  Week 6 

For amazing effort in all activities. 

Bush to the Beach 

Last week when the primary class were enjoying the beach at 

Lake Ainsworth we had some special visitors, Maree, Leanne 

and Gayl from the Surf Lifesaving Bush to the Beach program 

came to tell us all about what to do when we go to the beach. 

They talked to students and had a video presentation for them 

to watch.  Their big message from everyone is:- 

SWIM BETWEEN THE FLAGS 

Science with Ms Robinson 

In science this week we had lots of fun showing how materials 

can be changed in a variety of ways. This gave students the 

opportunity to reflect on their learning journey during our unit 

of work. Students created a playdough and plasticine model of 

a creature and then did an annotated drawing to explain how 

they changed the shape of a piece of plasticine to make the 

model. We enjoyed discussing and comparing our models. 

High School Transition 
High school transition will start next week on Thursday No-

vember 26.  It will be a full day at both schools. 

 

The second transition day will be on Thursday December 3.  It 

will be a full day transition at Inverell High.  Macintyre high 

students will have a half day transition followed by their high 

school assessments conducted by Ms. Ryan. 

 

If parents would like their children to travel on the bus please 

contact Symes to make arrangements. 

Swimming Lessons 

All students will participate in swimming lessons at Bingara 

pool from December 4 to 10.   

Cost will be $30 per student this includes bus travel and pool 

entry. 


